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Charles Johnson BIO

Entrepreneur, advocate for change and
philanthropist…Charles is a graduate of Florida A& M
University. He is a native of Atlanta who has spent his
entire career being an entrepreneur in many different
areas, such as governmental contracts, global sourcing
and jointly being a small business owner with his wife,
Kira. He is a strong advocate of supporting our youth
and in turn has played a vital role in organizations like
Boys Speak Out, Inc.; a nonprofit that focuses on
tutoring, mentoring and advocating being a role model
while making a difference in our youth’s lives.
After the sudden passing of his wife Kira due to
complications following a routine scheduled C-section,
Charles has dedicated his life mission to launching the
4Kira4Moms Foundation. A nonprofit committed to
reducing the maternal mortality rate and raising
awareness about the maternal death crisis in the United
States where we have over 1200 women die annually.
Currently, 4Kira4Moms is working closely with
congressional legislators to create legislation to
mandate healthcare policies nationwide that will
protect mothers and babies. In addition, we are

working with other organizations, like Moms Rising, to
bring voice to preventable deaths in childbirth and
pregnancies.

